Attention Parents and Guardians:

We are going to begin our after school tutoring program.  We will hold math tutoring sessions Tuesdays/Thursdays from 2:40-4:30 p.m.  This tutoring program is free of charge!  However, transportation will not be provided. 

After school tutoring will begin Tuesday, November 14th and continue through April 11th, 2024.  Students will be assigned to either Tuesday or Thursday.  Sessions will be two hours.  In order to service more students, they will only be able to attend one day.

The purpose of our Tutoring Program is to both help students in their math classes and boost our students to the next achievement level on the state LEAP 2025 test.  We are focusing on preparing our students for both the upcoming LEAP test and next school year.  Students enrolled in a math intervention class are strongly encouraged to sign up for tutoring.

Space is limited for this program; therefore, a waiting list will be maintained.   Students enrolled in after school tutoring will be expected to report each day.  If a student misses two or more days of tutoring, he/she will be unenrolled, and a student from the waiting list will be enrolled in his/her place.

Also, please keep in mind that your child must be picked up from the school on time.  Students with late pickups will be unenrolled from our tutoring program, and a student from the waiting list will be enrolled in his/her place.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like for your child to participate in our After School Tutoring Program, please complete the Google Form located on both our app and webpage.  Enrollment will be on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVED basis and will close Wednesday, November 8th.  Letters will go home with students who secure a place in after school tutoring during the first week of January.


If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ms. Buckner at 225-388-0089 (sedwards@ebrschools.org).

Thank you,

Shayne Buckner
Dean of Students
